
Dear Councilman Stark, 
Thank you on behalf of many neighbors near west Grand Avenue for implementing the 

bridge or interim moratorium that stopped approval of new development on Grand. 
Now we ask you and the other council members to vote for the one year moratorium on 

development to allow time for a thorough zoning study to determine what type of 

development is most appropriate for all concerned. 
  
Sincerely, 
Cheryl and Brian Fogarty 
2166 Lincoln Avenue 


